
  

     
  

    

                 
              

                   
                  
                 
                

            

                
               

               
   

    

                 
                

                  
               
                

   

  

     
      

 
   

  
   

  

 
 

WisDOT (DTSD) Governor Tony Evers 
Bureau of Project Development Secretary Kristina Boardman 
Alternative Contracting Section wisconsindot.gov 
4822 Madison Yards Way 
Madison, WI 53705 

September 11, 2024 

Subject: IH 94 Cranberry Interchange Design-Build Project 
Project ID 1023-02-81 
Request for Letters of Interest 

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is developing a reconstruction project at the IH 90 / IH 
94 system interchange (Cranberry Interchange) in Tomah, Monroe County. This project will replace existing 
bridges B-41-0024 (IH 94 EB over RAMP IH 90EB-IH94WB) and B-41-0044 (IH 94 EB over IH 90 WB) while 
keeping the existing roadways open to traffic. It is expected that replacement of these bridges will shift the 
existing IH 94 eastbound alignment north or south. WisDOT plans to deliver the project using the design-build 
delivery method and procure the project using a low bid design-build procurement. More information about this 
project can be found on the design-build website under the design-build projects page. 

https://wisconsindot.gov/design-build 

WisDOT is requesting Letters of Interest (LOI) from firms interested in providing services on this design-build 
project. Firms submitting an LOI will receive project notices and announcements as they become available, 
including notification of Request for Qualifications upon release. The LOI must include the name, phone 

information. number, and e-
-build submittals mailbox at DOTDesignBuildSubmittals@dot.wi.gov. 

In addition to submitting an LOI, interested firms may ask questions regarding the project. Firms are advised 
that WisDOT may publish questions received and responses to its website. Firms should not include proprietary 
or confidential information as part of an inquiry. WisDOT will redact the names of firms when publishing any 
responses. Please provide inquiries by September 27, 2024. While submission of an LOI is not required to 
participate in the upcoming procurement, interested firms are strongly encouraged to submit an LOI and project 
inquires. 

-build program a success. 

Sincerely, 

Benjamin P. Thompson 

Benjamin P. Thompson, P.E. Christine Krall, P.E. 
WisDOT Alternative Contracting Engineer WisDOT Alternative Contracting Engineer 
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